
Bramfield Church of England School 
 

The mustard seed “is the smallest of all seeds, but it becomes the 

largest of garden plants; it grows into a tree, and birds come and make 

nests in its branches.”  

Matthew 13:31-32 

 

Outdoor learning and sports events. 

Rounders at Denes Oval, Lowestoft. 
As we arrived, we all felt excited to start playing in the glorious sunshine. All of the teams were put 

into different groups and played in different places across the field. In our first match we all felt a 

little nervous but this soon changed to excitement as we played our different matches. It was good 

as you had 3 chances before you had to run and everyone manged to hit the ball and score points for 

our team. The day wasn't about winning but about developing our skills and team work and Mrs 

Leftley said we were all the most amazing team and had great sportsmanship! We came 7th overall 

out of 14 teams and had the best afternoon!  

 
 

FA Shooting Stars Event 

Some of our Year 1, 2, 3 & 4 girls were lucky enough to go to Barnards Meadow in Lowestoft.  

Report from Jessica & Effi 
We played some 5v5 & 3v3 football matches with the other schools and we also played tag football 
where we had to hold the ball and the other team had to tap the ball to get it off us and to win a 
point. It was amazing, we had so much fun, we loved it! 
Report from Holly & Miley 

 We had a partner from a different school and we had to pass the ball to each other and then high 

five. We played a tag game where we had to run across a pitch with bibs tucked in our shorts. If your 

bib was taken you were then on the other team. It was great fun and we enjoyed every game. We 

worked very well as a team and worked well with other schools. 

 

 

  



EYFS visited Broad Oak Farm 

Oak Class had a wonderful visit to Broad Oak Farm in Bramfield. In the morning we met lots of 

different farm animals and their babies and we were shown how to feed some which the children 

loved. We collected fresh eggs from the chicken coop and had a cuddle with the fluffiest bunny in 

the world! After a lovely lunch and a story, we went for a woodland walk and each collected ten tiny 

treasures to bring home. It was an amazing opportunity for the children and we would like to thank 

Wendy, Diane, Mark, Amanda and all the team at Broad Oak for making our day so special. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored Orienteering walk 

We were so lucky to have chosen the sunniest afternoon for our sponsored walk event. 
The children enjoyed working out the clues to an orienteering course organised by one of our 
parents. The clues lead the children all over the meadow owned Adrienne who kindly let us use it for 
the afternoon. The children were fantastic they had great fun and raised for the school a total of 
£600 with more money still coming in. £60 will be used to sponsor a sea turtle as chosen by the 
children and the rest of the money will go towards fundraising for equipment in school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


